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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, November 16, 2018 7:56 PM


To: Barbara Byrne


Cc: Garwin Yip; Maria Rea


Subject: Draft CVP/SWP Proposed Action


Barb,


Forwarding you the draft Proposed Action for ROC on CVP/SWP ops. Please take the lead on review and


coordinate after the holiday with me and Garwin on next steps for compiling comments to deliver to


Reclamation.


Thank you and hope you have a happy Thanksgiving!


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Senior Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

